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St. Michaels University School 

SCHOOL YEAR DATES 2023-24 
For Parents and Guardians 

 
Dates are subject to change. For updated information, please refer to the website and communications from school Directors. 

 

Monday, September 4   Labour Day Holiday -  Grade 12 Boarders move in 

 

Tuesday, September 5   New Boarders move in 

 

Wednesday, September 6   Returning Boarders move in 

Half day at Junior School 

 

Thursday, September 7   First full day of classes at Senior and Middle Schools 

 

Friday, September 29    National Day for Truth and Reconciliation Special Program 

 

Monday, October 2    School closed for National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

 

Friday, October 6    School closes at end of day for Thanksgiving Holiday 

Wednesday, October 11   Classes resume 

 

Friday, October 20    School closed for Faculty Professional Development Day 

 

Friday, November 10    Remembrance Day Service - School closes at lunch  

Friday to Tuesday, November 10-14  School closed for Mid-term break 

Wednesday, November 15   Classes resume 

 

Thursday, December 14   School closes at end of day for the holidays 

 

Monday, January 8    Classes resume 

 

Thursday, February 15   School closes for students at lunch 

K to 12 Professional development afternoon - No classes 

Friday to Monday, February 16-19  School closed for Mid-term break and Family Day 

Tuesday, February 20    Classes resume 

 

Thursday, March 14    School closes at end of day for Spring Break and Easter Weekend 

Tuesday, April 2    Classes resume 

 

Friday, May 17    School closes at end of day for Victoria Day Holiday 

Wednesday, May 22    Classes resume 

 

Thursday, June 13 and Friday, June 14 Grade 12 Graduation Ceremony, Closing Assemblies and 

Ceremonies for Middle and Junior schools, and Grade 12 

Graduation Gala Dinner (All dates and times to be confirmed) 

 
Please note that all Senior School students must be available until all their exams are completed. Arrangements 

for travel should be made well in advance, so that students do not miss important school time. 


